
  

  

Saxilby Waterfront Working Group  
Update for Planning Committee  
Wednesday 15 November  2023  

  

  

1. The footbridge will return on 23rd November. It will take a couple 
of weeks to get it in place ready for pedestrians to use. A verbal update 
will be given as per agenda item 13a.  

  

2. The questionnaire for the refurbishment of the public toilets has 
now closed. There has been a good response. The next step is to apply 
for grants to cover the cost of the work.  

  

3. The laser cutting on the new bus shelter on Queensway is 
proving to be more challenging than first thought. The company and 
local artist have been liaising to try and find a solution.  

  

4. A member of the working group has designed a new flowerbed 
for the Queensway to be discussed and actions agreed by committee 
(agenda item 13b)   

  

  

Recommendations  
1. For committee to note the update and agree to the above 
recommendations.  

  
  

  

  

  

  

  
 


